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Holly Butrimas-Gair

From: Adrian Petty <adriandpetty@hotmail.com>

Sent: 05 August 2022 12:39

To: Wordsworth, Robert

Subject: APP/W1905/W/22/3300254

Attachments: Letter to the Planning Inspectorate - 5 Aug 2022.pdf; 1991 Planning Inspectorate 

Letter about Fairmead site - Page 1.JPG; 1991 Planning Inspectorate Letter about 

Fairmead site - Page 2.JPG; 1991 Planning Inspectorate Letter about Fairmead site - 

Page 3.JPG

Dear Mr Wordsworth, 

Please find attached my letter in relation to the Appeal on the Fairmead site in Goffs Oak. I also attach a 
letter from the Planning Inspectorate from 1991 in relation to the same site and which I refer to in my 
letter. 

I would be grateful if you would confirm receipt of this email and the contents. 

With best wishes. 

Yours sincerely, 

Adrian Petty 


